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“The road to success and the road to failure are almost exactly the same. “

This web development bootcamp was conducted on 25th september,

2021(Saturday), by our final year student Mr. S Abinash. The Computer science

and Engineering Association hosted and organised the bootcamp for the second

year students. Nearly 50 students participated in this bootcamp and gained

knowledge from the latter. Our instructor Mr. S Abinash is the Associate software

trainee in Presidio cloud solutions and is an experienced full stack developer who

has developed many other successful websites for the college and also other firms.

The topics covered in the bootcamp were the basics HTML, CSS, JS, PHP and

HOSTING. The bootcamp also consisted of an effective hands on session and

polling sessions where the students were able to implement the learnt concepts and

test their knowledge. Students who participated were very much interested and

eager to learn more about web development and were very interactive with the

instructor and the organisers. Overall the event was a smashing success and we

also received really great feedback from the participants.












